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MEMORANDUM 
 

 

DATE:  January 11, 2019 

 

 

TO:  Dr. Kelli Brown, Provost 

        Georgia College and State University  

 

FROM:  Dr. Marti Venn  

 

RE: Concentration Notifications 

 

 

 

Thank you for notifying our office of the following new concentrations that Georgia College and State University 

will be offering two new concentrations in the Master of Science in Nursing 

 

 Women’s Health Nurse Practitioner  

 Nurse Midwifery 

 

 

This letter confirms the above notification. 

 

 

 

 

 

Cc: Dr. Costas Spirou 

      Ms. Tiffany Bell 

 

 

 

 

 
 


